
FIVE FAST FACTS FOR FRIDAY

The Williams Syndrome Association (WSA) was formed in
1982 by, and for, families of individuals with Williams
syndrome to provide the resources and referrals you need
now, and a strong and supportive community for a lifetime.

Their vision is that they want to help ensure that all
individuals with Williams syndrome have the support they
need throughout their lifespan to live healthy, self-directed,
productive, and meaningful lives. 

Williams Syndrome is rare and in general many people do
not know about it. Williams Syndrome Association is trying
to raise more awareness. 

Read their archived newsletters here: williams-
syndrome.org/enewsletters

For more information about Williams Syndrome
Association, visit williams-syndrome.org
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